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To the School Safeguarding Officer 
 
Re: Private Fostering in Enfield 
 
I would be extremely grateful if you could distribute the attached leaflet within your 
school and share the information with the various professionals and parents/families 
that may find it useful. 
 
Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me 
(details above).  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Sarah Street – Supervising Social Worker 
Fostering Service 
 
 
 

Enfield Council has launched a series of 14 e-newsletters covering a range of topics that provide residents 
with more frequent Council news and service updates. More than 40,000 people have already signed up, 

make sure you’re one of them. You can register at www.enfield.gov.uk/enewsletters 

 

 
 

Please reply to: Private fostering Social Worker 
Charles Babbage House 
1 Orton Grove 
Enfield 
EN1 4TU 
 

 

Email: private.fostering@enfield.gov.uk 

Phone:  

Textphone: 0208 379 2814 

Fax:  

My Ref:  

Your Ref:  

Date: 10.03.22 
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